
Academic Integrity Board 

Fall 24 Academic Integrity Statistics 

The August 21, 2024, implementation of the University Academic Integrity Policy marked the beginning of 
an active and engaged semester for the Academic Integrity Board (AIB), overseeing academic integrity 
hearings and an early evaluation of the new process. Below is a summary of the preliminary findings from 
submitted academic integrity cases for the Fall 2024 semester.   

 A full report, including academic integrity statistics for the academic year and an overall review of the 
new policy and procedures, will be available on the academic integrity website after the end of the spring 
2025 semester. 

Members of the AIB are available to visit academic units to discuss the new policy.  Please send any 
questions or comments to academic.integrity@slu.edu . 

Thank you for your commitment to this important new initiative. 

Sincerely, 

Members of the Academic Integrity Board 

 

Statistics Snapshot for Fall 2024 Semester - Overview 
• Academic units with submitted cases: CAS, SSE, SPS, SWK, SOB, SON, Doisy, Core 
• Total Submitted Cases:  87  

 
 
Violation Number 
Cheating 19 
Collusion 11 
Falsification 15 
Plagiarism 39 
Sabotage 0 
Concealment 3 
  

Total 87 
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Statistics Snapshot for Fall 2024 Semester – Submitted Case and Academic Integrity Hearing Statistics 
 

• Student Status : 43% undergraduate and 57% graduate students 

• First-time academic integrity violations:  96% of students had no prior academic 
integrity violations 

• Total Hearings : 15% of submitted cases (6 undergraduate, 7 graduate) 
• Hearing Decisions: 100% of hearings upheld faculty allegations of student 

responsibility 

• Amended Sanctions:  Fewer than 2% of faculty-imposed sanctions resulted in 
amended sanctions 

 
 

 
 
Statistics Snapshot for Fall 2024 Semester – Applied Sanctions Statistics 

 

 
 
Sanctions Number 
Lowered Grade 13 
Failed Assignment 56 
Failed Course 17 
Dismissal 1 
  

Total 87 
 

The AIB is interested in your feedback.  Please contact academic.integrity@slu.edu with any questions or 
comments.              3/25 
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